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Our Constitutional Republic Nation is based in part on democratic principles, one of 

which is one vote for every citizen. Oregon Vote by Mail is an a brilliant embodiment 

of this principle, making elections accessible to everyone who wants to participate. I 

strongly oppose this bill and the intent to put up barriers to the election process and I 

vote on every measure and in every election! 


